
What we can learn, replicate, and scale from World Food Programme's and
Humanity & Inclusion's pilot project on including persons with disabilities in
food security and livelihood programming in Western Equatoria, South Sudan

The research presents good practices from a joint project between the World Food Programme
(WFP) and Humanity & Inclusion (HI) South Sudan on mainstreaming disability into food security
and livelihood (FSL) programming. It shares recommendations for replication and scaling to other
country offices that work on making programmes more inclusive of persons with disabilities, in order
to reach those most at risk.
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The study has been produced within the framework of the Phase 3 – Leave no one behind! project. The project is jointly
implemented by Handicap International e.V., Christian Blind Mission and Ruhr University Bochum’s Institute for
International Law of Peace and Armed Conflict and funded by the German Federal Foreign Office.
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